
 
For iPhones:  
 
 
 
Click on the settings icon 
and then scroll down and 
select “Privacy.” 
 
Then select “Location Services.”    
 
Make sure your “Location 
Services” is toggled to “On.” 
(Should appear green as shown 
here.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On that same screen for location 
Services, scroll down to locate the 
browser you are using.  For iPhones,  
the browser is generally “Safari.”  
 
Click on the browser name and:  be sure 
there is a checkmark next to “While 
Using the App” and ensure “Precise  
Location” is toggled to “On.)  (Should  
Appear green as shown here.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you are still having trouble, please call Alliance on-call:  262-677-2180 

  

  


